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October 22, 2007 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2701 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto  ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

Re: EB-2007-0606/EB-2007-0615 

We are enclosing, on behalf of Mr. Buonaguro, counsel to the Vulnerable Energy 
Consumers Coalition, and on behalf of our client, the Consumers Council of Canada, the 
evidence of Dr. Laurence Booth.  Hard copies of Dr. Booth’s evidence are being delivered to you 
by courier. 

Please be advised that Dr. Booth is out of the province until October 25, 2007.  In 
the event that there are only a limited number of questions on his evidence, we would appreciate 
being given the option of having Dr. Booth answer them in writing.  In the event that parties 
have a substantial number of questions for Dr. Booth, and require his presence to answer them 
orally, the only day on which he would be available is October 25, 2007. 

Yours very truly, 

WeirFoulds LLP 

Robert B. Warren 
RBW/dh 
cc All Parties 
cc: M. Buonaguro 
cc: J. Girvan 
cc: L. Booth 
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